Report to the Parish Council from Ludham Archive Group. 2020/21

Like most groups, we have not been able to meet because of the pandemic.

However, new archive material has not stopped arriving, and the Ludham Archive continues to grow with more history of the village. When we do return to meetings, there will be much to catch up on.

The web site has been regularly updated and we have started a new section recording the events in Ludham during the pandemic and lockdowns. The website continues to attract many comments and questions about Ludham and its history. 

Although we cannot meet face to face at the moment, the Ludham Archive Facebook Page continues to keep our members informed about Archive matters. Our new feature “Photo of the Day” attracts a lot of comment from people interested in the history of the village. Typically we get between 500 and 1000 people interacting with or reading our posts every day from all parts of the world.
Anybody who would like a copy of the archive, which now measures over 130,000 individual items, only needs to give us an external hard drive of at least 500Gbytes, and it will be recorded and updated.

Kathy Jones has been co ordinating the six inch embroidery squares that are part of our current textile project, and these will be put together into a large display item.

We don’t actually have formal membership at the Ludham Archive and anyone who is interested in Ludham Village and its history can join in the fun. We hope to find a way of meeting face to face later in the year.
As always, to contact us it is enquiries@ludhamarchive.org.uk
Our website can be found at www.ludhamarchive.org.uk
Margaret Watts. April 2021

